
Litchfield Town Facilities Committee

Litchfield Intermediate School Auditorium
Special Meeting

May 4, 2016
A Special Meeting of the Litchfield Town Facilities Committee was held at the Litchfield Intermediate School auditorium, 35 Plumb Hill Road, Litchfield, on Wednesday, May 4, 2016 at 7pm.

Present: William J. Buckley, Chairman; Ann Combs, Lynne Brickley, Peter Ebersol, Mitchell Fishman, Robert Petricone, Jeffery Zullo and Alternate and Lynn Stone.
Absent: John Langer, Vice Chairman; Edgar Auchincloss, Gary Waugh, David T. Wilson and Alternate Lisa Losee.
Also present were members of the Litchfield Board of Education and several members of the public.
Call to Order: Chairman Buckley called the meeting to order at 7:05pm.
Introduction of Consultant: Chairman Buckley introduced Ken Best and Angela Cahill, DRA Architects, who reviewed the proposed space utilization and educational needs study and answered questions.  Members of the Town Facilities Committee clarified the charge of the Committee and stated that the study is a collaborative effort between the Committee and the Board of Education.  
Mr. Best and Ms. Cahill will begin working on the study and inform Chairman Buckley of their progress.  The Committee would like the draft by the week before the June 15, 2016 Board of Education meeting.  DRA Architects will communicate the educational specifications that they need to the Board of Education.  Site visits will be coordinated and the Department of Public Works will be contacted as needed.
Adjournment: Chairman Buckley adjourned the meeting at 8pm on a motion by Ms. Combs, seconded by Mr. Petricone and unanimously approved.  
Respectfully submitted,

Alissa Bumstead
Recording Secretary
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